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February 4, 2019 

Tanowa M. Troupe, Secretary 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 E. Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Re: Notice of Commencement of Construction
Generation Pipeline LLC 
OPSB Case No. 18-1601-GA-BLN 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

Pursuant to Ohio Adm.Code 4906-6-11(B), Generation Pipeline LLC hereby 
provides notice that it intends to begin construction of the Ironville Lateral on or around 
February 25, 2019.  The letter of notification application filed by Generation Pipeline LLC on 
November 14, 2018 identified a June 2019 commencement of construction date, but also noted 
that “it is possible that construction will begin sooner.” 

Generation Pipeline LLC will continue to comply with all conditions identified in 
the Staff Report issued December 6, 2018. 

Very truly yours, 

/s/ Michael J. Settineri 

Michael J. Settineri 

MJS/mwt   
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